
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, AUGUST 7, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AS I ANTICIPATE OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH COMING UP IN SEPTEMBER, LET ME 

SHARE YET ANOTHER LETTER FROM THIS PAST SPRING LETTER MONTH. 

[RON – OSHKOSH]  Dear Mike and WRVM Family, Thank you for your faithfulness in broadcasting the 

“Good News That Is All About Jesus”, as Charles Morris often shares on Haven Today. WRVM is truly 

Wisconsin’s Radio Voice of the Master and I depend on you for great programming that keeps me 

challenged to grow in faith and service to our Lord Jesus Christ.  

 Your balance of programming ranging from teaching, music and news/current events/issues ministries, all 

from a Biblical World View, provides the consistent challenge, information and encouragement that I need 

every day. 

 I would particularly like to give an appreciative shout out to Chief Engineer, Alan Kilgore, and thank him 

for his faithful service behind the scenes to keep WRVM and it’s an ever growing network of complex 

equipment broadcasting the Good News. Especially appreciated, is his ongoing efforts in relation to RDS 

“Now Playing” information that will be yet another helpful enhancement for radio listeners.  

 I know you will keep broadcasting the Good News until the Lord catches His Church away. 

 May God continue to lead and bless WRVM! 

 Thank you so much! Now you have heard from one more very grateful listener! 

MOST CAR RADIOS CAN DISPLAY THE ‘NOW PLAYING’ INFORMATION. IN HOME RADIOS, 

NOT SO MUCH. I’M LOOKING FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU DURING OUR 

SEPTEMBER ‘BIRTHDAY’ LETTER MONTH.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


